
Hon'ble MoS(Min.Ext. Affairs) Forwarded ARTEE 
Kerala Representation to Hon'ble MIB 

 

               As you are aware, on 17.08.19  ARTEE Kerala State Unit 
comprising of Sh. S.Santoshkumar, State Secretary, Sh. Venugopal Ex. 
State Secretary and Sh. B.Jayakrishnan Ex. Organizational Secretary  had 
met Hon’ble MOS,External Affairs Sh. V. Muralitharan, and submitted a 
detailed memorandum on various issues faced by employees of AIR and 
DD. Other relevant issues like Closer of Short Wave Transmitters also 
discussed. Hon’ble Minister assured to provide maximum possible help and 
forwarded our memorandum. 
 
          As per the assurance given by the Hon’ble Minister on the meeting 
held on 17.08.19, Hon’ble Minister had forward our representation to 
Hon’ble Minister of Information and Broadcasting. 
 
            ARTEE Central Office appreciates the efforts of Kerala State Unit 
and expresses our sincere gratitude and deep appreciation to 
Sh.V.Muralidharan ji   for his valuable support to the employees of AIR and 
DD. 
 

Click here for the letter to Hon’ble MIB 
 
 

Central Office  
 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2019/Letter_to_MIB_by_MoS_dated_28.08.19.pdf

